RENHOLD PARISH COUNCIL

30 King William Close Kempston Bedford, MK42 7BA Tel: 01234 841835 28th October 2013

Kathleen Gilbert Treasurer 19 Asgard Drive Bedford MK41 0UR

Dear Kathleen,

Thank you for all the information you provided to the Parish Council and your detailed application to the Parish Council on behalf of All Saint's Church, Renhold towards the maintenance of the churchyard.

The Finance Committee discussed the application at their meeting recently and felt it appropriate to award a grant of £500 towards the churchyard maintenance.

Yours sincerely

Lizzie Barnicoat Renhold Parish Clerk